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Dear DFA employees,

The UC Irvine Service Awards celebration is next Tuesday, June 17, from 9-10:30 a.m. at the Bren
Events Center. All staff are invited to attend. If you plan to participate, we ask you to please RSVP
after coordinating with your supervisor to ensure operational coverage.

This year we have 170 DFA employees who are celebrating service milestones ranging from 3-45
years, totaling a staggering 1,522 years!

Thank you for all that you do for DFA and UC Irvine.
Sincerely,

Mary Lou D. Ortiz
Chief Financial Officer
Vice Chancellor, Finance & Administration

UCI Division of Finance and Administration | With U « For U

Office of the CFO and Vice Chancellor

455 Aldrich Hall
Irvine, CA 92697-1025



https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=43ee5c82-d74a-4527-b24c-2362ee93e61e&ZotMailId=rZZSIl4BI+WTEzz0MxCSVA==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=16c68b2f-2cc0-48c5-8024-6bcbbd2ecb64&ZotMailId=POaHJDjRKJakR2+22kfZHQ==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=a902373b-6064-4a83-9923-ad74b0ff4a65&ZotMailId=yJzqikJOKXbJfCkeh4swyA==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=fad64a9a-b9fc-46c7-878d-dd927c6d5696&ZotMailId=fUuE7Q6mGoYM5LzDy7gFMQ==

